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From: Fujitani, Paul [mailto:pfujitani@usbr.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 2:13 PM 
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Bartolomeo, Eleanor@Waterboards 
Cc: ekiteck@usbr.gov; Pettit, Tracy@DWR; Chu, Andy@DWR; SHERYL LOOPER; RUFINO GONZALEZ 
Subject: Monthly Water Balance Information 
 
Les, 
 
Attached is the Monthly Water Balance information for April 2015.  This includes projected hydrology 
for the current year and observed conditions through March.  The projected data is based on project 
operation forecasts and information prepared in April..   
  
We did not complete a full 99% exceedence forecast for April and this information includes the 
available  data for an April 1, 99% exceedence scenario.  Transfer proposals in the Central Valley are 
increasing now that the water supply figures are firming up and we will include transfer information in 
the near future.   
 
Thanks, 
Paul  
 
--  
(916) 979-2197 










